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October 16th 2014 
 
 
Dear St. Margaret Mary School Families, 
  
Mrs. Orcales, the physical education teacher, has left her 
employment at St. Margaret Mary School effective immediately.  I 
am now in the process of conducting a search for a permanent 
teacher.   In the interim, physical education will be taught by a 
current employee of the school. 
  
 
Thank you for your support during this time. 
  
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Zimmerman 


